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TransCanada Corporation
450 — 1 Street SW
Calgary, AB T2P 5H1

Re: Energy East Pipeline Project

To Whom It May Concern:

At our Town Council meeting on July 21, 2015, Council for the Town of Vermilion approved a
letter of support to TransCanada for the proposed Energy East Pipeline Project.

In recent years, our community has benefitted in many ways from similar projects, with respect to
Economic Development, community support and overall current and future value of the
development of our community. The overall impact of the oil and gas industry in our community,
region, province, and nation cannot be underestimated. In the recent downturn in the industry,
communities such as Vermilion have felt the negative impact on jobs, development and overall
community involvement.

We encourage TransCanada to keep pursuit of this initiative, and offer our support towards the
Energy East Pipeline Project.

Sincerely,
il f

Bruée MacDuff
Mayor




